
BOARD OF ALDERMEN 

REGULAR MEETING 

NOVEMBER 14, 2022 

The Board of Aldermen of the City of Milford held their regular meeting on Monday, November 14, 
2022, in the Aldermanic Chambers at City Hall. Chairman Vetro called the meeting to order at 7:30 
p.m. Chairman Vetro asked those present to join in saluting our flag and reciting the Pledge of 
Allegiance.

1. Roll Call

Board Members 

M. Arciuolo
E. Beatty
M. Casey
D. German
A. Giannattasio
S. Marlow
J. Moffitt
H. Mulrenan
M. Parente
P. Vetro
R. Vitali
W.Willis

Excused: 

B. Broesder
G. Harla
R. Pacelli

2. Public Statements

Also Present 

Mayor Benjamin G. Blake 
J. Berchem, City Attorney
K. Fortunati, City Clerk
J. Rosen, Chief of Staff

Public statements are limited to the legislative function of the Board of Aldermen. He stated only 
residents; taxpayers or electors may address the Board. The time limit granted to each speaker shall 
be three (3) minutes. He asked each speaker to adhere to the three-minute limit. 

Jeanne Cavallaro, 109 Seem ans Lane, Unit 25, stated she emailed information to each Alderman 
concerning the garbage reimbursement. She asked that the ordinance be reviewed as costs are 
increasing. Ms. Cavallaro stated condo owners are taxpayers just as single family property owners. 

Mike Ryan, 12 Naugatuck Avenue, Unit 8, echoed comments of Ms. Cavallaro concerning the trash 
rebate. He stated prices are going up and assistance is much appreciated. 

I 














